
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711

July 27, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

RE: Disconnection Reduction Plan 
Docket UE-191024 

Dear Amanda Maxwell:  

On December 14, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
entered Order 09/07/12 Rejecting Tariff Sheets; Approving and Adopting Settlement Stipulation; 
Approving and Adopting Settlement Stipulation Subject to Conditions; Authorizing and 
Requiring Compliance filing in the above-referenced docket. Order 09/ 07/ 12, among other 
things, required PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (Company) to file a 
Disconnection Reduction Plan.  

On December 30, 2021, PacifiCorp filed with the Commission its Disconnection Reduction Plan. 
The Company’s Report shows its existing business practices, energy assistance options, plan for 
reducing disconnections, and reports on disconnection metrics.   

Commission Staff (Staff) reviewed the compliance filing provided by PacifiCorp dated 
December 30, 2021, and finds that it contains sufficient detail with respect to the Company’s 
current practices and plans for reducing disconnections. Therefore, Staff believes that the filing 
complies with the Commission’s Order 09/07/12, entered December 14, 2020.  

Sincerely, 

Molly Brewer 
Regulatory Analyst 
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